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Department of Education 

REGION VI – WESTERN VISAYAS 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN 

 

 

Poblacion, Numancia, Aklan 
Tel/Fax No. (265 3740 l 265 3741 l 265 3743) 
Website: http://www.depedaklan.org 
Email Address: aklan.1958@deped.gov.ph 

January 10, 2023 
 

 

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors 

Heads of Public Elementary/Integrated/Secondary Schools  

All Others Concerned 

 

 This is to inform the field that in relation to the participation of the Division 
Office Personnel of the Schools Division of Aklan in the 2023 Kalibo Ati-atihan 

Festival on January 11, 2023, the office operation is on skeletal workforce and 
only receiving of documents will be catered on the said date.  

 

For your guidance and compliance. 
 

Thank you. 
 

 

 
 

FELICIANO C. BUENAFE JR., CESO VI 

Schools Division Superintendent 
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